
 I S A A C  S H O R T   
 

 

December 6, 2024 

 

Chief of Staff 

Office of Congressman Zach Nunn 

400 Locust St., Suite 250 

Des Moines, IA 50309 

 

Dear Chief of Staff:  

 

I am excited to apply for an internship with the Congressional office of Representative Zach Nunn as an opportunity 

to serve Iowa’s third congressional district. My experiences at Northwestern College, including taking rigorous 

classes and being a student athlete, have prepared me to be a hardworking, organized intern. An additional 

experience that has prepared me for this opportunity was my position as a Republican Party junior delegate for the 

2020 Polk County convention. I was the vice chair of a group that presented our plank to the greater convention, 

which they approved and added to the platform. Furthermore, I was elected as one of the two delegates appointed 

to the state convention. 

 

Because Congressman Nunn is on both the House Financial Services Committee and the House Agriculture 

Committee, my studies at Northwestern College as a double major in political science and economics, as well as my 

experience growing up around agriculture in Iowa’s third district, make me an excellent candidate for this internship. 

My coursework in political science, particularly classes such as American Government, Political Ideologies, and 

Comparative Politics, and my conservative beliefs have created a strong foundation for my career. Additionally, as an 

economics student I have studied microeconomics, macroeconomics, international economics, and money and 

banking, making me a versatile asset for Congressman Nunn’s office.  

 

As a student athlete at Northwestern College, I demonstrate that I am driven and focused, exercise good time 

management skills, and distinguish myself as a leader in the classroom and on the baseball field. In addition, I am 

always looking to learn, which makes me adaptable to new environments. I excel in social and networking 

environments, as well as with models, marketing, and decision making. I look forward to bringing these qualities to 

Representative Nunn’s office.   

 

I am grateful for the work that Congressman Nunn has done over the past two years in the House of 

Representatives, and I would love to be a part of what he accomplishes over the next term. The values that 

Congressman Nunn represents through his actions in Washington, especially regarding the significance of families, 

are extremely important to me and something that I look to uphold while serving Iowa’s District 3 constituents. I 

look forward to helping Congressman Nunn and his team hold government accountable and support Iowa farmers.  

 

I would love to discuss my qualifications with you over the phone at (515) XXX-XXXX or over email at 

XXXX@gmail.com. Thank you for the time and consideration you have spent reviewing my application and resume.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Isaac Short 

 

515-XXX-XXXX 

XXXX@gmail.com 

Grimes, IA 


